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August 5, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  School Resource Officer Agreements 

City of New Port Richey Police Department 
Dade City Police Department 
Pasco County Sheriff’s Office 
Zephyrhills Police Department 

 
The School District has numerous agreements with various police departments in order to 
provide law enforcement and related services to the District. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request that The Board retroactively approve the attached 
agreements for School Resource Officers.  These agreements will continue through June 30, 
2009.  The specific services are outlined in the agreements and are attached for your perusal.  
It is anticipated that annual expenditures will be $1,734,755.93, using Safe School and 
general funds.  The services covered under these agreements are considered exempt from 
bidding as the services are being obtained from another governmental entity as outlined in 
DOE’s Section 6A-1.012. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Lt. Connell.  If you 
have any purchasing related questions regarding these agreements, please contact me. 
 
cak 
 
 
Attachments 
 
 
 
 
 Date/Time: July 30, 2008; 09:19:00

 


